April 2015
Dear Dr. Drooby,

We would like to introduce you to Hearts for Hearing, a non-profit audiology and speech-
language practice here in Oklahoma City. We believe that better hearing is a process, and we are
proud to offer specialized services and products as part of a total hearing healthcare program for
your patients.

Not only are we specialists in diagnostic hearing testing (infants, pediatrics, adults, and
geriatrics), hearing aids, cochlear implants, other amplification devices, and speech-language
services, but we believe there are other tools that can be used to enhance your patients’ hearing
and communication skills. These include comprehensive, evidence-based interventions for
tinnitus and auditory training/listening therapy.

Rest assured, we will work with you to help create a treatment plan best suited for your patients’
needs. We have 8 doctors of audiology and 7 speech language pathologists who evaluate and
treat disorders in infants, children, adults, and elderly. We invite you to learn more about our
practice by contacting us or stopping by our office. We are conveniently located across from
Integris Baptist Medical Center, at NW 56 Street and Portland Avenue. We accept many major
insurances and enclosed is a list of those we accept. Please give this list to your referral
coordinator.

We look forward to serving you and your patients in order to improve their quality of life for
those with hearing loss.

Kind regards,
Rachel A. Magann Faivre, Au.D., COHC

Doctor of Audiology
Certified Occupational Hearing Conservationist

Kelsey Kuehn, Audiology Assistant
Adult Office Manager



